
PUBLIC NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON THE PRELIMINARY ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

FOR PROPOSED HIGH SCHOOL #5 (SITE A) 
 

Notice is hereby given that Irvine Unified School District has prepared a Preliminary Environmental 
Assessment (PEA) for proposed High School #5 (Site A) located near the intersection of Irvine Boulevard 
and Marine Way. The document has been prepared in accordance with School District’s guidelines for 
implementing the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) and requirements of AB 972 for public 
review. 

The PEA has been prepared to determine whether there has been a release of hazardous materials or if 
naturally occurring hazardous material are present.  Copies of the Preliminary Environmental Assessment 
for the proposed project are on file at the Irvine Unified School District offices at 100 Nightmist, Irvine, 
California.  

The District will conduct a public hearing to receive comments on the Preliminary Environmental 
Assessment at the District Administration Office located at 5050 Barranca Parkway, Irvine, California 
92604 on February 18, 2014 at 6:30 pm.  

Any person wishing to comment on this matter may attend the public hearing and be heard and may also 
submit such comments in writing to the District on or before March 4, 2014. 
 
Dated: February 2, 2014 
 
 
 
Lorrie Ruiz, Director 
Facilities Planning 
Irvine Unified School District 
100 Nightmist 
Irvine, CA  92618 
LorrieRuiz@iusd.org  


